
During this busy week, let’s remember, “I can do all things through Christ who gives
me strength.” Philippians 4:13

It’s so wonderful to be back in school!  It’s delightful to see our youngest learners who may
have begun with trepidation grow more confident and comfortable each day.  It’s very
rewarding to see the students who have been here for years come back with smiles and take
on new or additional roles as they grow as students each year.
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JV Gold Girls Volleyball Champs
JV Silver  Girls Volleyball Runner Ups

 Science will be in the spotlight next week at SJR in a
special way. The Fab Lab Center is the public hub for
STEAM programs in Bucks County, offering children,
educators, school administrators, businesses, and
organizations a place to come together to engage in
STEAM fun and innovation.  Beginning on Monday, 9/11,
however, the Mobile Fab Lab will be bringing their fun and
innovation to the students in grades 1 - 8 here at SJR for he
week!  

We’ll wrap up the exciting week by dismissing at noon on September 15th so that our science
teachers have the opportunity to participate in professional development related to our new
science program, Into Science.

As your child learns about science next week and throughout their career here at SJR, they’ll
be learning the important skills of observation, critical thinking, and problem solving that they
can use everyday throughout their lives.  In addition,  science gives us even more tools to
understand and grow in awe of God and God’s wonderful creation!

Look for a flyer in this newsletter that advertises other opportunities at the Fab Lab in
Warminster.

God bless you!   - Mrs. Durkin



From the HSA

How to tell if your child’s worries are “normal” or
excessive
What is happening “behind the scenes” in the
brain when you are anxious
How anxiety grows
How to respond to your child’s worries in a
helpful way
 How to know if your child needs professional
help

The Water Ice Dance Party was the perfect way to
celebrate our return to school!  Thank you to
everyone who made it possible!   In addition, please
note the following Home and School events:

September 6th:  Kids Stuff Books Fundraiser Begins.  
Coupon books will go home with payment due by
September 15th.

September 15th:  Family Movie Night in the school
parking lot.  See the flyer below.

September 22nd: HSA and CYO SJR Golf Outing (see
information below)

September 26th: 
The First Home and School Meeting - Please mark
September 26th at 7:00p.m. on your calendar and
plan to attend the first HSA meeting of the year. In
addition to HSA business, Dr. Mary Coakley has been
invited to educate us all about anxiety in children. In
the past several years, anxiety among children and
adults has skyrocketed. Dr. Mary Coakley, a Clinical-
Developmental Psychologist, will explain how anxiety
shows up in children and will give parents practical
tools and strategies to help their children manage
their fears and increase their confidence. Topics to
be addressed include:

We hope to see you there!

September 29th:  The “Sweet to Meet You” event  for
families with students in grades Pre-K, Kindergarten,
and First Grade.  See flyer below.



From the Director of
Advancement

It is wonderful to welcome our faculty, students, and
families back to school for a safe new academic
year. I am excited to continue to promote our core
school mission “Focused on Faith and Learning”. I
value “spreading the word” to the community
related to our students' many service, academic
achievements, and school events. I make every
effort to post on our SJR
social media sites the many spirited activities we
have as quickly as possible so families receive first
hand coverage!

 Like and Follow us on Facebook: St. Joseph/St.
Robert Catholic School and Tweet with Us:
https://twitter.com/SjrSchool. In addition, follow us
on Instagram: SJRSchool. Please like and share our
social media platforms with family & friends! 

We have a feature on the homepage of our website
called: School Happenings. For those families that
do not have Facebook or Instagram accounts, can
view our fun video & social
media posts via School Happenings. Please check
frequently our website homepage 

Applications for the Educational Improvement Tax
Credit BLOCS Scholarship for the 2023-2024
academic year are still being accepted. .  Before
applying, please visit:
https://www.blocs.org/scholarship-faqs and review
the FAQ. It is very important that every SJR family
review. We recommend that you apply even if you
are over the annual income.  If available, your family
may qualify for other sources of tuition funding.  
Families can apply who have students enrolling in
grades Pre-K through 12th.

 I wish everyone a great start to the school year! I
am always available to be of assistance to our
families. I can be reached at 215.343.5100, ext. 209 or
kwilliamson@stjstr.org.

https://twitter.com/SjrSchool
https://www.blocs.org/scholarship-faqs


Club Information
SJR Drama Club -  A reminder that Friday is the
deadline for signing up fo participate in The
Drama Club’s performance of, “The Little
Mermaid, jr.” Please see the form below for sign
ups.

Girl Scouts - A few families are exploring the
possibility of setting up a Girl Scout troop at SJR.  
Several who were interested in information
signed up at Back to School Night.  If you would
like more information about this, please contact:

Gina Adams 
Registrar SU616 
tohikaneesu616.registrar@gmail.com 
215-768-0787

Young Rembrandts Drawing and Art Club 
Please see the flyer below for information about
registering for the first session of our very
popular art club!

I'll keep you informed of clubs that are forming
as the year progresses.

mailto:tohikaneesu616.registrar@gmail.com












Come Join in the Fun!








